
Produce boxes are one per family 
while supplies last.

For questions please call 
Katie Blaha at 410-599-0365.

Free Produce Boxes

Belle Grove Elem. School
4502 Belle Grove Rd
Brooklyn, MD
11:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m.
October 24, 2020

Mark your calendars for 
October 17 – location TBD

UM BWMC and Hungry Harvest are giving away 
free produce boxes to families in Anne Arundel 
County.  There are no income or registration 
requirements.
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